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Amy and I want to wish each of our churches and the members a wonderful 

Thanksgiving and a very MERRY CHRISTMAS and a Happy New Year.  

May the upcoming year bring joy, excitement, and a new appreciation for the 

gift of eternal life in Christ. 
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Union University 
Minsters Conference 

Program Schedule 

2012 

 

 

Tuesday, January 10 

The Minister’s Staff Relationships 

Bro Fred Ward 

 

Tuesday, February 7 

Ministers & Wives  

Valentine’s Banquet 

Dr. Charles Lowery 

 

Tuesday, March 13 

Ask the President 

Dr. David Dockery 

 

Tuesday, April 3 

The Minister’s Preaching Ministry 

Dr. David Olford 

 

Tuesday, May 1 

The Minister, Evangelism, and 

Missions 

Dr. Bobby Welch 
 

 

News from the Churches 

 
Chalk Level Baptist Church had a Dedication of the renovation 

of their Sanctuary on October 30th. 

 

Mt. Nebo Baptist Church will be having a  dedication service 

on November 20 for the dedication of their Baptistery that was 

recently installed.   

They observed the Lord’s Supper and had a fellowship after the 

service on the 5th Sunday.   

Youth and the Church members presented Bro. Roger Cooper 

with gifts for Pastor Appreciation Month.  They had their annual 

hayride and fall festival.   

 

Faith Baptist Church celebrated their 25th Church Anniversary 

along with Bro. Steve Davis celebrating his 25th year with the 

church.   

 

Truckers Christian Chapel 

 

We are seeing not only truck drivers but also travelers at the chapel making the time in their schedules to 

stop in and worship the Lord with us.  We are also able to minister to those that may be having trouble of 

various kinds.  We have many new developments related to the Truckers Chapel that we want to share with 

you.  These are exciting times in our ministry and we hope that you may be inspired to be involved.  With-

out a doubt, you will be blessed! Please keep us in your prayers and be sure to read the Link for future 

news and updates. 

Chaplain Keith Willhite and Kelly 

www.north40chapel.org 

Sunday Services:  8:30 am, 10:00 am, 11:30 am, 6:00 pm 
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Week of Prayer for International Missions 

Dec 4-12, 2011 

Acts  1:8 

 
Paul says, “All of you together are Christ’s body, and each of you is a part of 

it” (1 Corinthians 12:27). Jesus has commissioned us to be His heart, His 

hands, His voice. Through praying, giving, and going, Southern Baptists have 

fulfilled this legacy for more than 160 years  

Lottie Moon served 39 years as a missionary, mostly in China, to spread the 

word of Jesus to the lost people there. In 1918, Woman's Missionary Union 

(WMU) named the annual Christmas offering for international missions after 

the woman who had urged them to start it.  

(www.imb.org) 

Let the Mission Center know if you plan to attend and need financial help. 

Missions Mobilization Center-Volunteers Needed 
 

Volunteer teams are needed over the next several months for interior construction on the Missions Mobilization 

Center being constructed in Mt. Juliet, TN.  The facility includes a 20,000 square foot warehouse and a 10,000 

square foot administration building with office, meeting and kitchen space. 

Teams are welcome to come for a week, a weekend or even one day.  Housing is provided in the renovated house 

with kitchen (bring air mattresses and sleeping bags) on the same property as the MMC.  Each team is responsible 

for their own meals.   

Actual schedule depends upon response from volunteers. 

For more information or to schedule your time to volunteer contact 

Carl Lord  (Missions Mobilization Volunteer Coordinator) 

(615 892-0734  CLord@tnbaptist.org 

 

 Lottie Moon  



 

 

Approaching Dates and 

Events of Interest 

CARROLL-BENTON BAPTIST 
ASSOCIATION 

 

Phone and fax: 
  731.986.8818 and 1.866.546.4581 

carroll-benton@cbba1.org 
 

565 High Street 
Huntingdon, TN  38344 

The mission of the Carroll-Benton 
Baptist Association is to encourage 

fellowship & equip churches to 
carry out the Great Commission  
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December, 
2011 

Life Choices 

 Pregnancy Help 

Center 

 
1241 Hwy 70 W 

Camden, TN 38320 

731-584-1717 

lifechoiceshelp.com 

We Understand and 

 Care about YOU! 

 

All services are free and 

completely  

confidential.  

Benton, Carroll, 

 Decatur, and  

Humphreys counties. 

We receive no  

government  

assistance and  

we operate strictly on 

donations. 

 

 

Dec 4-11, Lottie Moon Christmas 

                 Offering and Week of Prayer for 

                  International Missions 

 

Dec 12,  Pastors Conference, 10:30 am 

               Mission Center 

 

 

Dec 26,  CBBA office closes until Jan 2 

 

 

Jan 2,  CBBA office reopens 

 

Jan 10,  West TN Ministers Conference,  

               Union University 

 

Feb 2-4, Bivocational Minister & Wives 

               Pigeon Forge, TN 

 

Feb 7, Ministers & Wives Valentine’s  

           Banquet, Union University, 6:30pm  

 

 


